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DIARY DATES
Coffee Morning - Row Lane Site 21st July - all parents and carers from all sites are invited to

attend these very informal coffee mornings between 10am and 12pm.   Every other Thursday.

28th July 2022 - Last day of Term

5th September - All students return to school

11th September - First coffee morning of the new academic year

24th October - 4th November - Half Term

Pre-Loved Uniform

If any parents would like to donate any good quality uniform that they no longer need then we

will gladly receive and recycle!

We will be offering any uniform that is donated, free to any families. A list will

come out in the newsletter of items available and all you will need to do is

phone the school and let us know if you can use any of the items. Let’s get

recycling!

Hard work pays off….
Great to see students receiving their ‘Free Time’ cards for completing their

work and using them effectively. Here is Lyla enjoying using a calculator for

some online Maths - great choice Lyla!

The end of Pride month culminated in a

Pride Parade in school. This event was

well attended by both staff and pupils -

there was lots of dancing, singing and

most of all S M  I L E S



We had a very positive end to the week.

6 staff members ‘agreed’ to have their legs

waxed in aid of Wrong Trousers Day - we

have been raising money for, and raising

awareness of the fantastic work that

Bristol Children’s Hospital do.

Thank you for your support!

Our staff and students enjoyed

the fun of the moment and many

staff and students took part in

the day by wearing the “Wrong

Trousers”

Is it the first time the

headteacher has attended school

in metallic red trousers?

We have been asked to share this with our school community :-

Can you help us?  We are a team of researchers, dentists and community engagement experts from the

University of Plymouth and the Peninsula Dental Social Enterprise and we want to understand by talking

with autistic children, young people and those that care for them about how they look after their teeth and

how they feel about seeing a dentist.  The research will be used to inform the development of dental care

services in Plymouth and beyond.  Interested in finding out more?

Please see: https://www.plymouth.ac.uk/research/access-to-dental-care-for-children-and-adolescents

Or contact Jo (Erwin) at jo.erwin@plymouth.ac.uk or on 07973 902024.

https://www.plymouth.ac.uk/research/access-to-dental-care-for-children-and-adolescents


Fit and Fed is back for the summer.
A great opportunity for any pupil in receipt of Free School Meals to book a space and enjoy activities and a

lunch during the holidays.


